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LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
As a residential customer of Union South I am not supportive of this Application for the
following reasons For the OEB and Enbridge to even entertain including a perpetual cost
formula based on any rate of inflation is a destructive platform and policy. You will only
invite more inflation and as a customer my key priority now and future is energy security and
affordability. I see no reason to harmonize rates across the various zones of Ontario as Union
Gas prior to Enbridge acquisition was always a lower cost and more efficient provider than
other regions and I expect that to continue. We customers we already paid for that advantage.
Regional rate variances are normal elsewhere. THXS Chris Butler 
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